Embassy of the United States of America

Belgrade, September 16, 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Bureau of Educational and Cultural
Affairs (ECA) of the U.S. Department of State is once again offering
educational grants through the Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program for the
2014-2015 academic year to citizen scholars of the Republic of Serbia.

We would be grateful if you would please distribute this announcement as
broadly as possible, within your institution and to all relevant organizations.

Thank you very much for your support, and please let me know if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

/W/

J. Drew Giblin
Cultural Attaché



